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Long Beach/Los Angeles Truckers Back to Work 
The  drivers from the three striking trucking companies have agreed to a "cooling off" 
period after meeting with Los Angeles Mayor Eric Garcetti on Saturday.  The drivers have 
agreed not to picket at the ports while the Harbor Commission investigates their serious 
allegations of worker safety, poor working conditions, and unfair labor practices.   
 
 
ILWU and PMA Negotiations Continue 
The International Longshore and Warehouse Union (ILWU) and Pacific Maritime 
Association (PMA)are continuing negotiations  for a new contract for cargo handling.   
 
We will continue to monitor the situation and keep you informed. 
Please contact Marc Mugfor (mmmugfor@ufoltd.com) if you have any questions. 
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